Debra Thompson

i R
From: john <perhav@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:06 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: recognition

I would like the assembly to consider officially recognizing all our community members: hospital staff,
borough employees, water department power and light, sanition, grocery clerks, etc. that are supporting
us duting this pandemic. Maybe having a special day of recognition, a plack at fishermans park and or?
thanks, john havrilek




